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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

End of Spring Term 

We have come to the end of what has been a challenging term for all of us. It has, however, been great to welcome back all 

of our children for three weeks and to see the smiles on children’s faces being back with their teachers and classmates.  

 

I must firstly thank the school staff for working through a difficult term. The start of January may seem like a distant 

memory now as staff had to adapt to teaching at school with a small number of children and supporting those at home at a    

moments notice. It wasn’t an easy task to undertake. I am very proud of everything everyone has achieved to ensure all of 

Moorfield were educated throughout the lockdown period.  

 

We couldn’t have done this without the support of you at home and on behalf of all the school, thank you. I know there 

were difficulties for many of you juggling working from home with home learning and a huge amount of time was spent 

supporting your child/children whether at home or at school.   

 

As the vaccination programme continues to roll out, I hope we never have to go through another ‘lockdown’ and we can 

look positively towards the summer term. I hope you all get the opportunity to meet with friends and family outdoors as   

restrictions start to be lifted from next week. 

 

Positive Case 

We are still expected to ‘track and trace’ the close contacts of any Covid-19 cases for the first 48 hours after we finish for 

the Easter break. If your child receives a positive test result between the close of school on Friday 26th March and Monday 

29th March, then please let us know by emailing: admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk  

 

In your email communication, please provide us with the following information: 

 Name of your child 

 Date of onset of symptoms 

 Date of test 

 Date of test result 

 Outside of their class bubble any pupils or adults they can remember coming into contact with in school, to and from 

school and during break and lunchtimes 

The diagram below shows this 10 day isolation process. 

 

Red Nose Day 

You’ll be pleased to know that we raised an amazing £1000 for Red Nose Day. Thank you for your support and donations.  

 

Easter Break 

A reminder that we finish today for the Easter holidays and we return to school on Monday 12th April. Please continue to 

follow the staggered times in place when we return.  

 

I hope you all have a relaxing holiday and the Easter Bunny is generous with the Easter eggs! 

 

Best wishes,  

  

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 


